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Sent February 3, 2012 

Breaking news: Our voices were heard! 

Women of Reform Judaism and the Religious Action Center respond to the Komen reversal. Following 

the Komen Foundation’s decision to continue funding Planned Parenthood, Rabbi Marla Feldman and 

Rabbi David Saperstein wrote in a letter to Ambassador Brinker, “we thank you and the Susan G. Komen 

Race for the Cure Foundation for reevaluating and revising  your new funding standards and continuing to 

make women’s health a top national priority.”  Go to the RAC website to read the full letter and 

background information. Make sure to scroll to the bottom of the letter for an action step you and your 

sisterhood members can take!   
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